NEWS FROM HVM

-

From your Counseling Department

EVENTS

1. On October 5th we celebrated county wide
smile day. Our cheer and dance teams helped
us chalk the sidewalks surrounding the
building and ProjectU made positive signs
that we used to greet every student as they
arrived that day.

2. ProjectU went to their first leadership
conference at the Sarah Simpson building.
There they learned how to be positive leaders
and implement change on our school's
climate

COUNSELING LESSONS:

3. Red Ribbon Week- 8th grade students were given a
#HawkStrongDrugFree t shirt

4. Our next round of lessons are focused on College
and Career:

-8th grade students will hear from community
representatives as they share about their own college
and career journey

- 7th grade students will explore with a career
inventory helping them acknowledge best suited
fields

- 6th grade students will explore various careers
and strategies for balancing school and home



